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As a longtime resident of Oregon, and a registered Republican, I highly recommend 

going back to in-person voting and showing voter ID. 

Long ago, we used to to do that, and no one had any problems voting that way.  It 

was only when COVID hit, that mostly everyone did mail in voting.  This was a huge 

mistake. 

There has been much fraud occurring since mail in voting has been put in place, and 

I have no doubt that this is why Republicans have not been winning much in the state 

of Oregon. 

If we go back to in person voting and everyone must show voter ID, fraud and abuse 

will dramatically be reduced, and our elections will be much more fair and honest. 

Thank you for your time. 


